Southend-on-Sea Borough Council

Department for Place
Peter Geraghty Head of Planning and Transport

Our ref: Telephone: 01702 215004

Your ref: Fax: 01702 215672

Date: 20" August 2014 E-mail: council@southend.gov.uk
Contact Name: DX 2812 Southend

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)
Re: Discharge Points into Eastwood Brook

_| refer to your letter of 7" August 2014, addressed to the Council's Freedom of Information
Team. As planning information is already publicly available the Freedom of Information Act
provisions do not apply in this case. Your letter has thus been passed to me for response.

| have been made aware that the discharge point to which you refer (which was agreed in
relation to planning permission 09/01960/FULM) has not been implemented. The Council has
not received (or granted) a variation to the drainage details originally agreed, nor has it agreed
to postpone implementation. :

As you note, the Environment Agency (EA) are aware of the current position, and the Council
will take advice from the EA on such issues.

| hope this information is of use.

Yours sincerely

Group Manager Planning & Building Control
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